Gresham-Barlow School District holds informational session for prospective school board candidates

The Gresham-Barlow School District will hold informational meetings for individuals considering running for the school board. Four of the seven board terms expire in 2017. The election for those positions takes place in May of 2017. The term of office would begin July 1, 2017. The length of the term is four years.

The 90-minute informational meetings will provide an overview of the Gresham-Barlow School District, the roles and responsibilities of the school board, and a review of the district's finances.

Individuals can attend one of two identical meetings on January 17 or January 31, 2017, 7 p.m., at the Center for Advanced Learning, 1484 NW Civic Drive, Gresham, OR 97030.

For more information or to rsvp, please call Lyn Cook at $\underline{503-261-4555}$ or email her at cook@gresham.k12.or.us.